

10th December, 2020

Chris Graham Executive Vice-President Society of United Professionals, IFPTE 160 2239 Yonge St Toronto, ON M4S 2B5

VIA email and RESS Filing

Christine E. Long
Registrar and Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St.
Toronto, ON
M4P 1E4

Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. 2022-2026 Payment Amounts Application EB-2020-0297 Pre-Application Stakeholder Conference Society of United Professionals' Attendance

Dear Ms. Long,

Further to the OEB's invitation letter of December 9 to the subject event of December 17, the Society of United Professionals (SUP) will participate in this event through the attendance of the following individual:

Bohdan Dumka, Consultant 276 Beresford Ave. Toronto, Ontario M6S 3B3 (647) 947-3015 Bohdan.Dumka@gmail.com

Please note that SUP does not have cost eligibility for this event.

Thank you.

[original signed by]

Chris Graham
Executive Vice-President
Society of United Professionals, IFPTE 160
grahamc@thesociety.ca
(416) 979-2709 x3180